
GREENS COMMITTEE MEETING 

MARCH 6, 2018 

Members Present: Vern Duggan, Mary Lou Trautmann, Gayle Wilcox, Lance Levine, Ed Irvin, 

Gary Yando, Jerry Nokes, Sheila Nokes 

Members Excused: Ann Johnson, Tom Taylor, Budd Morrow and Ron Stull 

Staff Present: Deborah Wallace, Jason Howerton 

Guest Present: Steve Saylor and Howard Corneil 

Meeting called to order by chair Vern Duggan at 2:00pm 

Greens Report: Jason reported the Course has been very busy do to our good weather. We 

have had a few snow days and frost delays but on the whole busy for this time of year.  

227 tons of sand have been applied to the course at a cost $9 per ton which has made a huge 

impact on the condition. The Greens Crew has been busy cleaning up storm and winter debris. 

They have already mowed the fairways and rough. Trees on #6 have been limbed up to make it 

more appealing to tee off from women’s red tees. 

The Greens crew has also spent 43 hours helping the maintenance crew work at cleaning up the 

parks and helping limb tree to make it more appealing to members. 

Future project are to continue with storm clean up, working on the remodel of the women’s 

restroom at hole #5. The Bunkers on #7 and #9 will be worked on. There are some dead trees 

along the course that will be coming down. The black tee boxes will be groomed. March 26th 

the greens will be deep drilled. 

It has been to wet to work on Rain Garden this past month so they will start when it dries a bit. 

Jason addressed the leases on equipment that are coming due as well as new equipment they 

need to lease. He will bring more information to our next meeting. 

Financials: See Attached 

Navy Project: Site map is in progress and will be ready soon. We can then submit it and move 

forward. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Gayle Wilcox and 2nd by Mary Lou Trautmann 

Next Greens Meeting will be Tuesday April 3rd in the If Ida Room 


